
Sent: 14 August 2014 0549 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2014/4402/P - 

Dear Mall, 
I am e-mailing you to object to the proposed rear first floor extension & flat roof on 21 Rosecroft 
Avenue. NVV3 70A. 
This proposed extension would seriously impinge our privacy. 
I would be grateful if you could keep me up to date with the development of the application as I 
very much object to this. 
Regards 
Susie Glint 


